
GUILDFORD
NETBALL CLUB

Are you an experienced netball player, 
moving to the area, or looking for a new 
club and challenge.

If so, please join us at the following time;

Invite You to Their

Adult Open Day

on Sunday 25th June 2017
at Surrey Sports Park

10.30 am to 12.30pm 
16+ year olds and adults

Further information about Guildford Netball 
Club will be available on the day.

To register for a place at this Open 
Day, please contact: 

Katie Wallace on 
kj.wallace@hotmail.com

or Annette Hobbs on 
annette.hobbs@hotmail.co.uk

GUILDFORD NETBALL CLUB

We welcome you to come along and see what 
the Club has to offer, and see how you can 
get involved.  Currently playing in 2 summer 
leagues, there are plenty of opportunities to 
join in! 


